
Thursday, July 9, 2020 

MEMORANDUM FOR: HEADS OF EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENTS AND AGENCIES 

FROM: MICHAEL J. RIGAS, ACTING DIRECTOR 

Subject: 2020 Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey Delay 

The U.S. Office of Personnel Management’s (OPM) 2020 Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey 
(FEVS) is being postponed to support your critical agency missions as well as maximize 
employee participation in the survey. The Government-wide FEVS administration is being 
postponed from Monday, July 13 to Monday, September 14, with a six-week fielding period for 
each agency. Additional details regarding the 2020 FEVS (i.e., launch schedules, reporting 
timelines, etc.) will be provided to agency FEVS POCs as soon as finalized. 

We apologize for the late notification and appreciate the efforts you and your staff have 
undertaken to prepare for the 2020 FEVS. Our OPM Survey Analysis team looks forward to 
continued work with you to administer a successful survey in September. 

If you have any questions about the upcoming survey, please contact Dr. Kim Wells, Survey 
Manager, at Kimberly.Wells@opm.gov or evs.internet@opm.gov. 

cc: Chief Human Capital Officers (CHCOs), Deputy CHCOs, and HR Directors 
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